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"On my walk to the studio I bought an apple for a dollar or something. There weren’t any 
trashcans around when I finished it, so I threw the core into the bush on the East River. 
My friend later told me that apples don’t have cores." - Landon Metz 
 
 
Retrospective is pleased to present an exhibition of new paintings by Landon Metz in a 
row house located at 438 Carroll Street.  This exhibition is the first in a series that 
Retrospective is planning for spaces throughout Hudson in addition to its storefront at 
727 Warren St.  The exhibition will run concurrently with a show of new works by Jason 
Middlebrook and Letha Wilson at the Warren St. location. 
 
 
 
438 Carroll Street will be open Saturday 12-5pm and by appointment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


